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This item was brought forward by Ald. Eric Payne to prohibit parking on the north side of Gascoigne Drive near the gas

station.  The reason is to prohibit vehicles from parking too close to intersection of Gascoigne Drive and Peters Drive.

Staff has no objections to this restriction.  The cost for this signing will be around $100.
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